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June 2, 2025 RE: Sauk Rapids, Minnesota 

2025 Overlay and 2025 Highview Area Street & 

Utility Improvements 

Project Update 

SEH No. SAUKR 177830 & 177829 

Dear Property Owner: 

The City of Sauk Rapids is nearing the start of construction of planned roadway and trail resurfacing work this 

summer affecting multiple neighborhoods across the City (see attached location map). The previously separate 

2025 Overlay Improvements and 2025 Highview Area Street & Utility Improvements projects were combined into 

one Project for the purposes of bidding and construction. The Highview Area scope also includes one block of 

water main looping along North Highview Drive between East Highview Drive and Oak Drive.  

The Project has been bid, and the Project general contractor has been selected: Knife River Corporation – North 

Central of Sauk Rapids. Knife River has advised that construction is expected to begin on or about June 16th 

starting with targeted concrete curb & gutter and sidewalk replacements completed under traffic.  

Additional notification and information will be provided to residents in this area prior to City construction startup. In 

the interim, if you have project related questions, please contact SEH Project Manager/City Engineer Scott Hedlund 

or SEH Construction Representative Jeff Supan (contact information below). SEH is the engineering firm that 

serves as the City Engineer for the City of Sauk Rapids and will serve as the contact between the contractors and 

residents/property owners.  

24-hour Emergency Contact

Scott Hedlund Jeff Supan Matt Otremba 

City Engineer/Project Manager Resident Project Representative Project Manager 

Short Elliott Hendrickson Inc. (SEH) Short Elliott Hendrickson Inc. (SEH) Knife River Corporation 

612.865.3509 320.250.3381 320.630.9963 

shedlund@sehinc.com jsupan@sehinc.com matthew.otremba@kniferiver.com 

Request for Contact Information 

Our project team intends to provide email updates for this project at key milestones, and also intend to provide 

construction updates via email after the construction begins. We are requesting that individuals provide email addresses 

and phone contact information for our files. Please send an email to Melissa Blommel (mblommel@sehinc.com) or Scott 

Hedlund (shedlund@sehinc.com) to have your email address added to our distribution list. 

Project Website 

Project details are also provided on the project website: https://www.sehinc.com/2025overlayhighview 

Sincerely, 

Scott Hedlund, PE, PMP 

Sauk Rapids City Engineer 
(Lic. MN, LA) 

sh/mrb 
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